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Ref No.: ENA-GEN-16-0163L Emirates Nuclear Energy Corporation
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Date: 8 May 2016

Reply required:  [] Yes [X] No

Subject: Reminder on ENEC Confidentiality Clause
Dear Valued Supplier,

Following one of our regular reviews of ENEC's protocols and regulations, we remind all our
suppliers of their commitment to adhere to their confidentiality obligations and to refrain from
sharing ENEC information with third parties, in accordance with the terms of their contracts with
ENEC.

ENEC expects all its suppliers to implement the highest standards of information security to
ensure confidentiality of all information related to the UAE Nuclear Program.

Additionally, we remind our valued supplier to refrain from including ENEC’s name and logo in
their corporate publications and websites unless expressly approved by ENEC.

The same is expected from all involved parties within the suppliers’ supply chain.

To help ensure this, we ask all our suppliers to remind all involved stakeholders within their
organization and supply chain (including employees, subcontractors, agents and consultants) to
have an unquestionable commitment to the non-disclosure terms of their contracts with ENEC.

The high level of attention to this subject is due to the critical element in ensuring a high level of
safety, security and integrity of ones of the most critical UAE assets during the construction and
operation phases.

We trust that you appreciate the importance of your confidentiality obligations, and if you require

any clarification, please contact registration@enec.gov.ae

Yours Sincerely,

Supply Chain Management Manager
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